
LAKEFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

June 2021 

 

Dear K-2 Parents, 

 

 We are looking forward to teaching your child!  

We wanted to let you know that it is not necessary for 

you to shop for school supplies for this school year.  

We will do all of the bargain hunting for you!  We will 

purchase the notebooks, pencil cases, pencils, crayons, 

markers, scissors, white and stick glue, duo-tangs, 

paper, labels, Ziploc bags, tissues, special craft supplies, scrapbook, etc. which your 

child will use in school, and you will make payment for these items online at 

https://ASD-S.schoolcashonline.com in September. The cost will be $50.  Parents 

are also asked to pay a $20 school activity fee (for performances, skating, bussing 

for skating, Q plex rental, etc.) for a total of $70 payable to Lakefield Elementary.   

 

 You will need to provide your child with a pair of indoor sneakers which will 

be kept here at school.  We suggest velcro or zippers if your child is not yet able 

to tie laces as this will make the process of changing footwear go much faster.  

The children change their footwear 6 times during each school day, and it is 

difficult for us to tie shoes for everyone in a timely fashion.  We appreciate your 

cooperation in making sure your child is able to change their footwear on their own.  

You will also need to provide a backpack, water bottle and lunch box for your child 

as well. 

 

Have a wonderful summer!  We will see you on September 2nd at 6pm for Meet the 

Teacher or on the first day of school! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lakefield’s K-2 Teachers 

 

 

 


